

臺中健康暨管理學院
九十二學年度二年制進修部招生考試試題紙

學 系 別	考試科目	考試日期	時 間	備 註
生活應用科學系、國際企業學系 資訊管理學系、應用外語學系	英文	92.9.13	08:20-10:00	共 5 頁

請將答案寫在答案紙上（每題 2 分，總分 100 分）

（一）由 (A). (B). (C). (D) 中選擇與測試題 粗字+底線 部份相同語音之正確答案

1. region
(A) longer (B) Pittsburgh (C) bag (D) George
2. shy
(A) mission (B) measure (C) vision (D) decision
3. mother
(A) through (B) wrath (C) teethe (D) thistle
4. anger
(A) among (B) rally (C) say (D) bet
5. boot
(A) over (B) who (C) foot (D) put

（二）文法：由 (A). (B). (C). (D) 中選擇正確答案

6. A predator species _____ more than one prey species.
(A) it has (B) is having (C) which is having (D) has
7. Shooting broke out after a villa _____ the guards in the city.
(A) were surrounded by (B) had surrounded
(C) surrounded (D) was surrounded by
8. _____ Dam, opened its gates for the first time on June 1, and it is already facing a flood.
(A) The
(B) The world's largest hydroelectric
(C) The world's largest hydroelectric project
(D) The world's largest hydroelectric project, the Three Gorges
9. There are different fields of psychology and each one uses a different theoretical approach to solve a problem or _____ a question.
(A) get answer (B) to answer (C) answering (D) the answer
10. You can hardly evaluate a phenomenon _____ the facts involved.
(A) when do you not know (B) do you not know
(C) when you do not know (D) you do not know
11. John Quincy Adams, _____ as the sixth president of the United States from 1825 to 1829, is today recognized for his masterful statesmanship and diplomacy.
(A) served (B) serves (C) who served (D) who serves

臺中健康暨管理學院
九十二學年度二年制進修部招生考試試題紙

學 系 別	考試科目	考試日期	時 間	備 註
生活應用科學系、國際企業學系 資訊管理學系、應用外語學系	英文	92.9.13	08:20-10:00	共 5 頁
12. A landmark case _____ obtained under hypnosis went all the way to the U.S. Supreme Court. (A) concerning a confession (B) concern a confession (C) it concerns (D) a confession concern 13. _____ are sensitive to smells, others find color easier to remember. (A) While some of them (B) Some of them (C) There are some of them (D) There were some of them 14. Soldiers opened fire on a car _____ failed to stop at an army checkpoint. (A) what (B) which (C) what they (D) which they 15. They moved carefully over _____. (A) they could remain (B) they could remain of partition walls (C) what remained of partition walls (D) able to remain 16. You should never turn it over to get at the flesh on the other side _____ a whole cooked fish. (A) while eating (B) if he ate (C) while ate (D) if he eats 17. The defining difference between a clinical psychologist and a psychiatrist _____ the psychologist has a Ph.D. degree and the psychiatrist has an M.D. degree. (A) is that (B) that (C) that is (D) which is that 18. The full moon _____ nearest the equinox of the Sun has become known as the Harvest Moon. (A) is occurred (B) occurs that (C) that occurs (D) occurred 19. Henry Adams, born in Boston, _____ famous as a historian and novelist. (A) and became (B) became (C) he was (D) and he became 20. According to the quantity ordered, _____. (A) prices vary (B) vary prices (C) price vary (D) vary price (三) 單字：由 (A), (B), (C), (D) 中選擇最適當的字 21. A good library is _____ with many different kinds of books. (A) voracious (B) indiscriminate (C) eminent (D) replete 22. One of the great _____ of American life is that though minority groups have suffered injustices, nowhere in the world have so many varied groups lived together so harmoniously. (A) realm (B) paradoxes (C) annals (D) compound 23. When the plague was _____ on the island, Dr. Smith's wife died. (A) insane (B) rampant (C) ethics (D) occur 24. A salient feature of the _____ company's success was its fair treatment of employees. (A) prestigious (B) integral (C) inhibition (D) stock				

臺中健康暨管理學院
九十二學年度二年制進修部招生考試試題紙

學 系 別	考試科目	考試日期	時 間	備 註
生活應用科學系、國際企業學系 資訊管理學系、應用外語學系	英文	92.9.13	08:20-10:00	共 5 頁

25. Not everyone has an _____ sense of fairness.
(A) accommodate (B) abort (C) innate (D) spontaneous
26. College students need _____ to succeed in their studies.
(A) destitution (B) self-discipline (C) decay (D) genuine
27. Parents want to know the best way to _____ and raise their child to adulthood.
(A) follow (B) salvation (C) change (D) nurture
28. People with high blood pressure are especially _____ to diabetes.
(A) vulnerable (B) traditional (C) originate (D) absurd
29. The volcanic _____ in 1980 devastated a large area of Washington state.
(A) awesome (B) eruption (C) attempt (D) debris
30. They wanted to _____ a discussion on economics.
(A) deplore (B) increase (C) initiate (D) obey

(四) 閱讀測驗：閱讀以下段落，並回答問題

Anthropology helps us understand peoples whose ways of life are different from our own but with whom we share a common human destiny. The idea that each culture must be approached on its own terms is called culture relativity. Cultural relativity is a tool for understanding other cultures. With this attitude, we understand cultural patterns in terms of the total culture of which they are a part. Cultural relativity does not mean that all patterns must be judged as equally "good"; every one has a set of values that serve as criteria in judging human behavior. It does mean that other patterns make sense, even if we would not want them for ourselves.

But the value of anthropology is not simply that it teaches us to see cultures from the inside; anthropology demonstrates that cultural patterns have causes and effects that can be understood only from an objective, or outsider's point of view. The ability to look at a culture objectively is the first step toward a better understanding of one's own society and behavior.

31. Which of the following would be the best title for the passage?
(A) The value of human life (B) Human society and behavior
(C) Understanding other cultures (D) Culture relativity
32. Which of the following is NOT true according to the passage?
(A) According to cultural relativity, all patterns must be judged as equally "good".
(B) Every one has a set of values that serve as criteria in judging human behavior.
(C) The value of anthropology not only teaches us to see cultures from the inside but also shows that cultural patterns can be understood only from an objective point of view.
(D) Looking at one's culture objectively is one of the key features about the value of anthropology.
33. According to the passage, what is an important concept for understanding other cultures?
(A) Common idea (B) Human destiny
(C) Culture relativity (D) Human behavior

臺中健康暨管理學院
九十二學年度二年制進修部招生考試試題紙

學 系 別	考試科目	考試日期	時 間	備 註
生活應用科學系、國際企業學系 資訊管理學系、應用外語學系	英文	92.9.13	08:20-10:00	共 5 頁
34. According to the passage, what is the first step toward a better understanding of one's own society and behavior? (A) A subjective point of view (B) An objective point of view (C) Both of them (D) None of them 35. What does everyone have that serve as criteria in judging human behavior? (A) A set of cultural patterns (B) A set of common rules (C) A set of ways of life (D) A set of values A habitat is where an individual or population of given species lives—its address, so to speak. The word does not refer to a geographic range. Rather, it generally refers to a “place” character, such as a vegetation zone, the height above ground in a forest canopy, or the depth in the mud at the bottom of a pond. 36. Which of the following is NOT true according to the passage? (A) A habitat refers to something like a vegetation zone, the height above ground in a forest canopy etc. (B) A habitat is where an individual of a given species lives. (C) A habitat is a particular geographical range. (D) A habitat is a “place” character. 37. The word “range” in line 2 is closest in meaning to (A) goal (B) battle (C) area (D) study 38. Which of the following is NOT an example of a “place” character? (A) a vegetation zone (B) the depth in the mud at the bottom of a pond (C) the height above ground in a forest canopy (D) a past time 39. The word “canopy” in line 4 is closest in meaning to (A) covering (B) area (C) animal (D) building 40. The passage most likely discusses (A) vegetation zone (B) “place” character (C) habitat (D) certain species (五) 會話：由 (A). (B). (C). (D) 中選擇最適當的回答 41. Would you like fries to go with that? (A) You too! (B) I am pretty sure. (C) Here is six dollars. (D) No. That's all. 42. How is going? (A) Good! (B) I am going to the movies. (C) That's a good idea. (D) Nice to meet you.				

臺中健康暨管理學院
九十二學年度二年制進修部招生考試試題紙

學 系 別	考試科目	考試日期	時 間	備 註
生活應用科學系、國際企業學系 資訊管理學系、應用外語學系	英文	92.9.13	08:20-10:00	共 5 頁
43. Are you good to go ? (A) Where should I go ? (B) I am heading home. (C) I am fine with my decision. (D) I don't feel good. 44. Are you going to tie the knot ? (A) I cannot untie it. (B) Where is the knot ? (C) I don't know how to do it. (D) I am ready to get married. 45. How is your mathematics ? (A) Two plus two equals four. (B) I like geometry. (C) It's my Achilles heel. (D) It's worth a shot. 46. Do you want to have lunch with me later ? (A) I don't like that restaurant. (B) I'll take a rain check. (C) Fast food will fatten me. (D) I haven't had my breakfast yet. 47. The prices at this store are extremely outrageous! (A) You can say that again! (B) I don't agree the prices. (C) It's never been better. (D) It's nothing. 48. How soon will you be leaving? (A) I'm on my way now. (B) From 7:00 to 10:00. (C) An hour every day. (D) For about a year. 49. I have to read all five chapters this weekend. (A) It's great! (B) It would be a wonderful experience. (C) We're all in the same boat. (D) We have to read it carefully. 50. Why was the client unhappy? (A) The lawyer liked his case. (B) The lawyer took good care of his case. (C) The lawyer finished up his case. (D) The lawyer turned down his case.				